February 27, 2008

Dear :

Reedley College is currently engaged in a strategic planning effort that will chart the course of our college for the next year and be re-evaluated in subsequent years.  Personnel have examined all aspects of their respective operations with the intent to improve the level of educational services to our constituents.  Our internal strategic planning efforts have resulted in the identification of six themes with related goals and objectives.

You have been identified as a community member whose input is essential in validating the planning efforts to date.  A process called a “charrette” will be used to review the work of the planning teams.  The charrette is a method of bringing outstanding people together in a concentrated effort to develop an effective plan.  The charrette will include members of our staff and student body and many leaders from business, government and industry.

As a participant, you will have the opportunity to observe and participate firsthand in the strategic planning process and network with the other members of the charrette.  Prior to the charrette, you will be provided with a draft copy of the plan and, as a homework assignment, asked to review one of the themes and its corresponding goals and objectives.  The steering committee has carefully chosen each of the participants to ensure broad-based and balanced participation in the process.  Your participation is essential to our success.
The charrette is scheduled for:

Monday, April 21, 2008

5:30 – 8:30 p.m.

Reedley College Cafeteria

Dinner will be provided.  Please RSVP to Christina Grove at 638-3641 ext. 3202 by April 7, 2008 so materials can be forwarded to you prior to the event.  If you prefer, you may email your reservation to Christina.grove@reedleycollege.edu.
Thank you for your consideration of our request.  I very much appreciate your continuing support of Reedley College.

Sincerely,

Barbara Hioco

President
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